
Christmas Fair Volunteers Please 
 
Preparations are well underway for this year’s Christmas Fair and we would like to ask those 
of you who are willing and available to join us for any (or all!) of the following; 
 

 Wrapping presents (morning in November, date to be confirmed) 

 Labelling prizes (morning in November, date to be confirmed) 

 Help on the day (3:00- 5:30pm) 
 
Volunteers are most appreciated!  The more we have, the smoother the event runs and it is 
a lovely way to get to know more people in the St Faith’s community.  You never know, you 
may be inspired to join the St Faith's Parents' Association. 
 
For more information or to sign up please email:   
 

sfpa@stfaiths.co.uk 
Subject : Christmas Fair 

 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yolande Dennis  
SFPA Christmas Fair Committee 
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